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Mr. President,

Bahrain welcomes Germany and thanks the presentation of the national report.  

Bahrain appreciates the humanitarian leadership demonstrated in 2015/2016 at a critical moment for refugee protection in Europe. Germany’s commitment has set an impressive example of credibility, respect for international human rights standards and international protection.

However, Bahrain remains concerned about the attacks against Muslims, mosques, synagogues and religious associations as well as the rising number of attacks on asylum-seekers and refugee facilities. We are also concerned about the lack of the nationwide support systems for underage trafficked victims or potential victims.

We have the following two recommendations:

1) Provide specialised training to prosecutors and judges and key actors in the criminal justice system in identifying and characterising racist hate crimes as well as how to deal with racist offences, in light of the amendment to the Penal Code 
2) Establish a human rights based approach to combating human trafficking, with the rights of victims being the centre of all relevant measures 

We wish Germany success in its review.


Thank You, Mr President
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